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Chapman Camn, B. C., 

November 29, 1950. 

Dr. K. Kay, 
Chief, Industrial Health Laboratory, 
Dept. of National Health A Welfare, 
200 Kent St., 
Ottawa, Ontario. 

Dear Dr. Kay: 

We have been taking specimens of Con and 
Yellowknife domestic water for arsenic determination 
at weekly intervals. Arsenic content of these waters 
is now in the neighbourhood of .01 mgs/L and I wonder 
if you will be satisfied if we decrease the frequency 
of sampling to once per month. This would relieve the 
pressure on our laboratory somewhat but the pressure 
is not of sufficient importance that we would resist 
your wishes in any way. Please advise. 

I note in my letter to you November 6th, 1950 
with regard to determination of stack loss, I said that 
we passed a metered amount of gas through a Whatman 
thimble. This is not quite correct. We use a woolen 
bag instead of the paper thimble. The principle is the 
same but I thought it best to correct the statement. 

Ywrs truly, 

Kurt .aht 
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